## AJRG/KMD

12th February 1998

Dr J H Cummings
Dunn Nutrition Centre
Dunn Nutritional Laboratory
Downhams Lane
Milton Road
Cambridge
CB4 1XJ

RECEIVED
1 6 MAR 1998
Mile Mile Mile Mile Mile Mile We We mile too may mile Mile Mile Mile Mile Mile Mile Mile M



UNIVERSITY OF NEWCASTLE

## Department of Child Dental Health

The Dental School Framlington Place Newcastle upon Tyne NE2 4BW UK

Head of Department Professor of Preventive Dentistry A J Rugg-Gunn RD DSc PhD BDS FDS

## Dear John

It was most kind of you to reply to my recent letter on the joint FAO/WHO document on carbohydrates. I now get the picture very clearly and it is a sad reflection of the way science is pushed aside by commercial interests. I shall look forward to seeing a copy of the document when eventually it is published. I thank you from the dental community in trying to ensure that the voice of reason is heard.

John Mathers certainly intends to invite you up to Newcastle in the Autumn and I hope very much that you will be able to come, and I look forward to seeing you then.

Again with very great thanks and best wishes

Yours sincerely

A J Rugg-Gunn



Direct dial · +44 (0) 0191 222 7863 Switchboard · +44 (0) 0191 222 6000 Fax · +44 (0) 0191 222 6137 e-mail · a.j.rugg-gunn@ncl.ac.uk